
Local Hire Shop- Covid 19 update 

To our loyal customers, 

As the Covid 19 situation continues to evolve, we are continuing to support 

our essential services customers- in particular the building and construction 

industry, as well as government and emergency services- with the supply of 

hire equipment. Local Hire Shop and its’ staff are exceeding all 

recommended and required social distancing, sanitising and safety 

precautions as set out by the relevant Health and Government authorities. 

Staff and customer health and safety is first and foremost, and as such any 

customers requiring equipment can also request delivery to site if 

preferred- just contact us to discuss. Local Hire Shop encourages 

supporting local industry and businesses in this difficult period- however 

we are keeping abreast of the latest Government announcements and will 

act on any decisions and directives accordingly. 

Best wishes to you all, 

Oliver and the team at Local Hire Shop 


